


REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
                                                               APRIL 5, 2023
	
The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on April 5, 2023, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck and Mike Nolan. Rick Wohlfarth was present. Seth Behn joined via Zoom. There were 2 landowners in attendance.   

CONSENT AGENDA
   	  Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting minutes of March 1, 2023; driveway permits, and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.

VACATE REQUEST UNIT 8A THE EAST 105’ Tr. 74 Mr. Etheredge
After review and approval by the District Engineer, the Board approved the request to vacate the  
 east 30’ drainage easement along the East 105’ Tract 74 Unit 8A Ralston Street.  The homeowner is now required to submit their request to Orange County for the final approval and recording

ANTI-VORTEX STRUCTURE DISCUSSION/APPROVAL
	Mrs. Mullins is working with Mr. Zachary Bell from FEMA about their FDEM 406 program to see if the District’s restoration work from Hurricane Ian would fit into the scope of this program. If it does, this would all the District to be reimbursed for the expenses incurred due to the Hurricane.
	






	      
                        There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 P.M.
